OiL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

January 16, 1959

Mr., L, C, White
Gilbert, White & Gilbert
2.0, Box 787

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr, White:

On behalf of your client, The Texas Company, we enclose
two copies of Urders R-1319 and R-1320 issued January 14, 1959,
by the Uil Conservation Commission in Cases 1574 and 1575,
respectively, which were heard on January 7th at Santa Fe before
an examiner,

Very truly yours,
A, L, Porter, Jr,
secretary - Director

bp
Encls.



